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BORNO STATE GOVERNMENT

TENDER EXTENSION

The Borno State Ministry of Health and Human Services wishes to announce the extension of the deadline of 25th September, 2023 for
the submission of tender for contracts, as advertised in this newspaper on 5th September,
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Whatsapp Notifications

Would you be interested in receiving Tender Notifications on WhatsApp? Join Here
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